
 
DP Aircraft I Limited (the "Company") 
 

As set out in the Company’s circular to shareholders dated 30 April 2015,  the Company’s 
113,000,000 no par value ordinary preference shares will be de-listed from the Channel Islands 
Securities Exchange Authority Limited.  The de-listing is expected to be effective from 7am on the 27 
May 2015. 

An application has therefore been made to the Channel Islands Securities Exchange Authority Limited 
to de-list the shares. 

For further information please contact:  
 
Dexion Capital (Guernsey) Limited, Company Secretary 
+44 1481 743940 
Kellie Blondel / Carol Kilby 
  
 
 


